
Friday, February 28th   
 
The 7th Grade basketball teams won both basketball games last night.  The first game 
was won by a score of 42-17.  Kate Renschen had a career high in scoring.  Lockdown 
Defense was played Sam White,Tatum Spain,and Lindsey Arcella. Leading scorers 
were Vanessa Wimberly and Ayla Krygier. In game two, the girls team won by a score 
of 31-9, led by Jada Williams, career high and team high, seven points! Jadeyn Carl and 
Sam Rhody were next in line with six points each. Key contributors on defense were 
Maggie Voliva and Ashlee Otten. Awesome job, girls!  Also, a special thanks to Mrs 
Arroyo for singing the National Anthem, and also to our dance team for their two great 
performances at half time! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
Just a reminder that this year’s tournament will take place at Kahler Middle School on 
Saturday, March 7th.  You must turn in your permission slip by next Wednesday, March 
4th, to compete.  See Mr. Scheffer or Mr. Carlson for a permission slip.     
 
LC MIDDLE SCHOOL GOLF 
There will be a call-out meeting on Monday morning, March 2nd, at 8:15 a.m. for all 
students in grades 6-8 interested in participating in the Lake Central Middle School Golf 
Program.   The meeting will be held in Mrs. Cooper's room (709).  There are information 
sheets in the main office.   
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Students, the Young Hoosier Book Award contest ends next week. All qualifying AR 
tests need to be taken and printed before the end of the day next Tuesday, March 
2nd. Prizes will be awarded Wednesday, March 3rd. If you have read and passed the 
tests on all 20 books, please tell Mrs. Snyder what gift card you would like. 
 
 
BOYS TRACK 
Attention any 6th through 8th grade boy who is interested in joining track, there is a call-
out meeting during Advisory, next Wednesday, March 4th, in the LGI.  Please see Mr. 
Lane if you have any questions. 
 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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